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When transitioning to secondary school, students need to adapt and
change how they learn and apply themselves in order to thrive in many
subjects, including maths. 

One of the main changes is that subjects are taught by different teachers
at different times and in different rooms during the week. To thrive in
secondary school, students need to be organised, self sufficient, discover
how they learn best and be prepared to ask for help when necessary to
name a few skills.

In secondary school, students need to take the necessary equipment and
materials into their lessons, as opposed to finding all they need in one
room. They also need to use a homework diary and keep it updated as
homework will arise from different subjects. Writing clear notes and
asking questions about what you are learning will help with preparing for
tests and exams. Setting their own goals to improve on their tests,
assignments and exams will all help with confidence and self sufficiency.


